
Attention Parents


Dear Parents and Guardians of current Health students,

Our 7th grade students will have the opportunity to have a guest speaker from the Niagara County Youth Bureau to speak on the dangers of the media and the importance of abstinence.  
Mr. Alaimo, will discuss the importance of saving sex for marriage, the impact of the media, and the realities of teen pregnancy.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This speaker is a complement to our existing Life Cycle and Abstinence Units required by NYS for all middle school students.  Please feel free to call with any questions or concerns regarding these guest speakers. 
	


Thank you,

 Mrs. Turner                                            
lturner@ntschools.org                                
807-3700

                                                                          



















 
